
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 12th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Celebration assemblies 
 
As we move into the final week of this academic year, I wanted to remind you of our wonderful 
celebration week which is coming upon us: 
 
Monday 15th July at 9.15am – Reception 
Tuesday 16th July at 9.15am - Year 1 
Tuesday 16th July at 2.30pm - Year 2 
Wednesday 17th July at 9.15am - Year 3 
Wednesday 17th July at 11am - Year 4 
Thursday 18th July at 9.15am - Year 5 
Friday 19th July at 9.15am - Year 6 
 
Please note that you are able to bring 2 people to each of these events.  
Year 6 are able to bring up to 3 people for their leavers’ service should you wish. 
 
These assemblies are a lovely way to celebrate the children’s memories of the year past and really 
cherish them for years to come. We hope you can join us and celebrate with us. 
 
Reports 
 
Please note that end-of-year reports have been given to your child today. We hope that you enjoy 
reading these as a summary of your child’s year with us at JCA. 
 
Next week we will be issuing our final full newsletter of the year. You will also see full overviews of our 
most recent events; the summer carnival and sports day. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our children every day next week as we cherish our memories together 
and have a brilliant time before closing the door on 2023-24. 

 
Wishing our England team the very best of luck in their Euros final on Sunday. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs. T Swinburne, OBE 
Executive Headteacher & CEO 
 
 
 
 


